
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF 
THE UNITED STATES SENTENCING COMMISSION 

 
May 25, 2011 

 
Pursuant to Rule 3.2 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure of the United States Sentencing 
Commission, a public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, June 1, 2011, from 8:30 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. 
 
The public hearing will be held in the Leonidas Ralph Mecham Conference Center, on the 
ground level of the Thurgood Marshall Federal Judiciary Building, Washington, D.C. 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is for the Commission to gather testimony from invited 
witnesses regarding retroactivity of Amendment 2, pertaining to federal drug offenses.  
 
View Agenda 

http://www.ussc.gov/Legislative_and_Public_Affairs/Public_Hearings_and_Meetings/20110601/Agenda.htm

